
 

  
 

19 July 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: End of Summer Term 
  
I would like to take the opportunity to express to you all what another outstanding year we have had and as the 
final term draws to a close for Kings Academy, it is always good to pause and reflect. 
 
Once again, our students have shown clear determination and resilience throughout this Academic year, which 
has resulted in numerous accomplishments.  
 
Over the summer, I hope that our students take the opportunity to look back with pride on their greatest 
successes and reflect on what they would like to improve on. They can then use this knowledge to move onto 
greater triumphs, as they consider the next Academic year.  We are extremely proud of them all and they are a 
credit to the Academy and you as Parents and Carers. 
 
May I also take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout this year. We appreciate and 
acknowledge this entirely, and we would be unable to do what we do without your support.  
 
Over the summer period, we will continue with the ongoing developments at the Academy and will look forward 
to sharing these with you upon our return in the new term. 
 
REMINDERS: 
RETURN 
Monday 4 September: Inset day 
Tuesday 5 September: Year 9 and Year 12 Students return 
Wednesday 6 September: All Students return 
 
CONTACT DETAILS: 
It is paramount that we have the most up to date contact details for our students in the event of an emergency – 
please can you notify us of any changes. 
 
COMMUNICATION 
I will write to you all just before we return in September to outline our expectations for students for the new 
term, as well as announcing all our exciting and upcoming events.  
 
If you require any information at any given time, please visit www.kowessex.co.uk or you can follow us on: 
  

@kowessex 
 

The King of Wessex Academy & Sixth Form 
 
 



 

  
 

 
 
I hope you and your families have a safe and well rested summer break and look forward to seeing you all in the 
new term. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr David Wiltshire 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


